
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 

February 20th, 2023 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Carl Fiore called 
the meeting to order at 5:15 P.M.  Andrea Bracco recorded the minutes for this meeting. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Members: Carl Fiore, Rhonda McMahon, Tania Filak, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, 

Teia Hooper, Christy Flanagan-Feddon, Debi Wisneski, Tanja Coronado-Odom,  
Andrea Baker, Thomas Bracco, Rebecca Hamilton, Natalie Cushnir 
 

Attendees: Deborah Jones, Aimee Stikna, Hali Stewart, Katie Woodall, Molly Beck,  
Monica Pinheiro 
 

MINUTES – Carl Fiore 
● Debi Wisneski motioned to approve minutes of the January’s meeting. Tania Filak seconded the 

motion. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
ELECTION OF NEW MEMEBERS – Carl Fiore 

● Motion by Christy Flangan-Feddon to add Hali Stewart as a member and seconded by Tania 
Filak. The motion carried unanimously. 

 
SAFTEY REPORT – Rhonda McMahon on behalf of Deputy Plaza 

● No incidents reported since last meeting 
● Students previously involved in incidents are no longer enrolled at the school 

 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – Mrs. McMahon 

● Dr. McMahon will be leaving next month for a new position on March 24th 

● Dr. Allen met parents go help with the new principal search, goal is to appoint on Tuesday and 

be on campus Wednesday 

● No official plan in place for transition 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Teia Hooper 

● Our current balances provided from our bookkeeper are $18,821 in one account and $171.19 in 
the smaller account 

● $2,500 paid to Jannine Martino for PBIS 



● The Athletic Department does raise its own funds, but there was debate over specifically what 
they fund 

● There was also debate over whether the bowling equipment supported the SIP (tabled discussion 
until Carl follows up) 

 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

● Coach D on behalf of the PE Department requested $2890 for 10 new bowling equipment sets. 
Debate was held over whether SAC should fund PE's request for new bowling equipment based 
on whether the request was able to support the SIP.  Christy Flanagan-Feddon called a vote and 
the result was 8 yay, 4 nay, 2 no vote.  The vote/approval was held pending guidance from Dr. 
Straker. 
  

OPEN FORUM 

● District will try to revise budget to include water bottle filling stations so PTA/SAC will not have 
to fund 

● Questions regarding Wellness Wednesday- Dr. McMahon stated there is no formal wellness 
program but the school does have mental health lessons taught monthly 

● Honor Roll certificates are being reprinted 
● Request to review previous SAC expenditures 

 
NEXT MEETING DATE & TIME 

• The next meeting will be held on March 20th at 5:15pm in the Great Hall. 

MEETING ADJOURNMENT 
● Tania Filak motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Tracey Perrault seconded and motion carried 

unanimously. 
 
Submitted by, 
Carl Fiore 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 

 


